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1 Mr Derek Luby 
Technical Director 
SLR Consulting Ireland 
7 Dundrum Business Park 
Windy Arbour 
Dundrum 
Dublin 14 

27 July, 2017 Reg No. WO277-02 

re: Submission on Obiection on a waste licence application by Roadstone Limited in 
respect of a facility at Huntstown Inert Waste Recovery Facility, Huntstown 
Quarry, Huntstown, Kilshane and Johnstown Townlands. Finglas. Dublin 1 1. 

Dear Mr Luby 

I am to acknowledge, in accordance with the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations, the receipt on 26'July 2017, of a submission on objection by you, the 
applicant, in respect of the above referenced waste licence application. 

I am to state that the submission on objection is under consideration by the Agency, in 
accordance with the relevant provisions of the legislation. 

Yours sincerely, 
I 

Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 


